
TO LABEL BILINGUE - I.E.S Justo Millán

From the Bilingual Section  of IES Justo Millán:

  

We have decided to label in English the classrooms, offices and some other rooms of our
school. We have started on the ground floor in building number 1, which will be done by the end
of this school year, and we plan to do the same in the rest of the buildings in the first term of the
2010/2011 year
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https://docs.google.com/present/edit?id=0ATZlNwmyX4MUZDk3N2c1ZF8wZHJiN2Z4bmM&amp;hl=es

